
Submitter: Kathleen Bauer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB611 

Having enough to eat is a human right, and too many people, adults and children 

both, in our community don't get enough nutrition to function and be healthy, which 

ends up costing the whole community in lost productivity, mental health issues from 

poor nutrition and academic performance. 


